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Thank You for helping to make True Father's 

Seonghwa Memorial Celebration successful! 

Manoj Jacob 

September 22, 2014 

  
  

 
 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  

First of all I want express my deepest appreciation to all of you for helping to make True 

Father's Seonghwa Memorial Celebration successful. With your support, this whole event 

became something that we all can cherish. I also want to thank Bishop Kim and Dr. 

Balcomb who made this event possible. Bishop Kim, Dr. Balcomb and all the head 

quarter team expressed their thanks to all of our brothers and sisters from district-3 for 

the supporting the event.    

  

I am sure you enjoyed the speakers that testified their experience with True Parents and 

the wonderful entertainment that some of our members from New Jersey involved. Also, 

I hope you gained something memorable from this event as well as looking forward to 

what we to expect next. As Dr. Balcomb said, this is not just remembering and honoring 

what True Father did for America, but reviving ourselves so we can step forward for the 

2020 goal. 

  

I know all of you had many wonderful experiences throughout this event, I encourage 

you to write a short testimony about it and send to me. We can send these testimonies to 

True Mother to share our heart of appreciation and love. 

  

I hope you enjoy the rest of the week and God Bless you! 

  

Pastor Manoj Jacob 
 

  

    

    

 

 


